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HEARING - Consider per the request of Charles Porter, IJC, Inc., the recommendations regarding Case No.
06AGP-00000-00032, for nonrenewal of an existing agricultural preserve contract, as follows:

a) Accept the request for nonrenewal of Agricultural Preserve 76-AP-001; and

b) Execute the attached Notice of Nonrenewal by the County Land Conservation Contract for Assessor's Parcel
No. 128-099-005, located approximately 1,700 feet northwest of the intersection of Betteravia and Philbric
Roads, in the Santa Maria area, Fifth District.
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